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Dear K-2 Parent/Guardian,
Your child(ren) at CAMP recently participated in the Delaware Division of Public Health’s (DPH) Sun-Smart Program.  Overall, we’ve been very happy with campers’ enthusiasm about being safe in the sun, as well as for helping their families do the same. 
We’re grateful to you for helping us reinforce what your child(ren) learned during the presentation and for encouraging them to put their knowledge into action any time they are outdoors. 
To help us determine how effective the Sun-Smart Program was for each family, we are asking that you take a few minutes to complete this five-question post-program survey. We encourage you to do so with your child(ren) — they, as well as you, may be surprised at what you’ve learned!
If your child(ren) hasn’t already shared their sun safety take-home materials with you, please make a point to review them together this week. Also, consider making this an activity for the entire family, to show that you support your child(ren)’s efforts to be sun-smart.
Lastly, remember that one of the greatest motivators is to lead by example! Practice sun-safe precautions every time you go outdoors, with or without your children. Make sure everyone in the family benefits from your CAMP child(ren)’s dedication to being — and acting — sun-smart. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once again, we ask that you please review what your child(ren) learned at school, explore the brochure, and take a few minutes to click/type ProtectYourSkinDE.com/Survey2 and complete this simple survey by XX DATE.
On behalf of everyone at DPH, I extend our appreciation to you for supporting our Sun-Smart Program, as well as for your dedication to building generations of sun-safe, sun-healthy Delawareans.
Thank you,
NAME
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Be Sun-Smart.
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